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INFORMATION BULLETIN 

I : LICENSING ISSUES 

/ ORIGINATOR : LICENSING AND AEROMEDICAL SECTION I 
I STATUS : MANDATORY I 
1 ADDRESSED TO : CHIEF OF LICENSING & AEROMEDICAL 

DATE : WEDNESDAY, 061" DECEMBER, 2006 

Further to our Information Bulletin Nos. 17/2001 dated 25th December 2001 and 
2312005 dated 15th October 2005, all concerned are requested to make note 
of the following; 

1. Focal Point of Contact: All concerned are requested to note that the GCAA 
will communicate with only accountable/nominated personal of each 
company with regard to their employees' application for all issues related 
to this section. The nominated person can contact Licensing & 
Aeromedical Section on Tel. no. 04 21 11662, or can email on our ID 
Licensing@gcaa.ae. 

2. Written Examination: Please be informed that all the written examinations 
for Pilots and Engineers will be conducted in the GCAA-Dubai Office due to 
maintenance/renovation in the GCAA-AUH examination hall. 

Please note, the pilot examination will be conducted every Monday and the 
Engineering Examinations every Wednesday and Thursday in the GCAA- 
Dubai. 

3. Medical Certificates: All the approved GCAA Aeromedical Examiners/ 
Clinics are requested to forward the Medical Reports for the issuance of the 
Permanent Medical Certificate directly to the GCAA office in Dubai and to 
be collected from the GCAA Dubai/Abu Dhabi office once the Permanent 
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General Civil Aviation Authority - 

Medical Card is ready for collection. Also, please forward to us in a separate 
envelope medical documentation for each individual operator, in order for 
the GCAA to process the request in a smooth manner. 

4. Urgent Request: Reference to our earlier lnformation Bulletin No. 17/2001 
dated 25th December 2001, please be informed that for any urgent request 
received from the Industry for the issuance of licences and medical 
certificates, the GCAA will issue a temporary validation/authorization for 
these request. This will fasten the process for urgency and also at the same 
time there will be a smooth process for the issuance of the permanent 
licences and medical certificates. 

All the Operators/Clinics are requested to forward the Name, Title and the 
Contact Number of Accountable Person of their companies, latest by the end 
of 15th January 2007. 

Best regards, 

WALI~GHANIM 
/ 

CHIEF OF LICENSING & AEROMEDICAL 
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